Friends meeting – 7th February 2019

Tonight’s meeting of The Friends of the Tawd Valley group at West Lancs College was well attended despite it being a cold winters night, about 20 hardy souls turned out and enjoyed a very informative presentation by John Hutchinson and Ken Rogers from The Friends of Everton Valley group. They shared their experiences in getting a friends group up and running and how they planned their vision, along with other volunteers, of what they wanted the Everton Valley Park to be and how it became the success it is today. They explained it was not always easy and there were many obstacles to overcome but with the perseverance of all concerned they created something which is loved and enjoyed not just by the local community but also visitors to the city and they are still planning more improvements such as a Sky Pier which would give visitors an outstanding view of Liverpool rivalled only by the Radio City tower in the city centre.
Discussions after the presentation highlighted the need for our group to have a committee independent of the council and to take the group to the next level to organise funding and plan future projects and also to have regular meetings to discuss and plan projects and keep everyone informed of what is happening.
Several people came forward tonight and volunteered to be on the committee which is excellent and hopefully at the next meeting more will offer their help. 

It was then decided that the next meeting should be held on 7th March 2019 and thereafter meetings should be held on the first Thursday of each month. Once a location has been arranged details will be sent to all members.

